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Dexter Rural Fire Protection District


P.O. Box 67


Phone (541) 937-3045



82781 Barbre Road

Fax (541) 581-3131



Dexter, OR 97431                                            https://dexterfd@specialdistrict.org          





Meeting of the Board

November 16, 2021

Board President Bob Holland called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.


Present: Directors Steve Mercer, Don Richardson, Bob Holland, Larry Severance, Larry Swartz, Fire Chief Matt Peterson and Recording Secretary Bonnie Graham.
Public Comments: No public present.

Approval of the October 19, 2021 Regular Board Meeting Minutes: The Board reviewed the minutes of the October 19, 2021 Board Meeting. The minutes need to be revised to show that Director Don Richardson was absent.  Director Steve Mercer made a motion to approve the minutes of the October 19, 2021 Board minutes with revision.  Director Don Richardson seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Bill Approval and Financial Review: The Board reviewed the financial statements and district bills.  Director Don Richardson made a motion to approve the financials and to pay the district bills.  Director Larry Swartz seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.

Correspondence: None

Chief’s Report: Levy Report: Chief Peterson explained to the Board that he has a first draft of the newsletter for informing the tax payers about the upcoming Levy in May of 2022 and offered it to let anyone on the board to read it. Chief Peterson explained to the Board that he would like to get the newsletter out in January.
Engine 2112 update; Chief Peterson told the Board that Engine 2112 has been in the shop for 5 months now waiting on part and was told it would be mid-December before we get it back.
Awards Banquet: Chief Peterson told the Board the Volunteers Awards Banquet will be December 23rd, which is a Thursday night at 6:00 p.m.
Chief Peterson told the Board that the District was not successful at get the radio grant.
Old Business:  Update on Boat; Chief Peterson explained to the Board that the district is keeping the boat for now.
Update on Vaccine Mandate; Chief Peterson told the Board that the district is in compliance.

New Business: Update on the 2020-2021 Audit Review; Bonnie Graham told the Board the district received a draft of the audit review and there were a few questions that needed to be answered

Chief Peterson asked the Board about how much will the district be asking the voters on the upcoming Levy renewal. Director Larry Swartz asked Chief Peterson to tell the Board what we need and what it will cost to do it.

Roof; The roofing company needs to have the down payment by the end of December.
Adjournment: Director Steve Mercer made a motion to adjourn at 7:58 p.m. Director Larry Swartz seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie Graham

Recording Secretary
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